
Twelve Days of Christmas 
We had an extremely active December in the lead up 

to Christmas. All classes took on the challenge of 

doing daily active breaks in their class. In addition, 

we counted down the 12 days of Christmas to make 

the active breaks more exciting. So for the 12 

schooldays before Christmas, 3rd class went around 

the school at 12 o’clock ringing bells. This 

represented the festive period and also reminded all 



of the classes to do their active break. A successful 

month of active breaks was had by all. 

 


